
We're very excited to have you stay with us at Three Tree Hill & 
understand your concerns about the possible intermittent lack of 

power during your visit.

Whilst we would ideally love to be operating our lodge entirely on renewable energy, this is 

unfortunately not within our means at this time. 

Instead, we have implemented a number of features to make your stay more comfortable during 

the darker hours:

1. Schedule Information ﻿﻿

Our friendly lodge hosts will update you daily on the LOAD-SHEDDING schedule. This will give 

you time to plan your energy-use accordingly. (So you don't get caught with wet hair & no 

dryer! ) Or, alternatively download the ESP EskomSePush app from the Play Store (for FREE) 

on your mobile phone. Select Rangeworthy (7) for Your Area to receive notifications. 

2. Emergency Lighting 💡
Each of the guest rooms have a 650 lumen emergency LED lamp (which lasts for 6 hours from 
a single charge) and also has a USB port for emergency phone re-charging.  This, together 
with a pocket-size solar-powered Sun Torch for walking between the rooms & lodge facilities 
provides light in the rooms during load-shedding. 

3. Meal Preparation
Our kitchen is equipped with gas oven & stove-top, so all your meal preparations are not hindered 

by the lack of power. Regular use of our Solar Cooker & Wonderbag further reduce our carbon 

footprint.

4. Dining Experience
Romantic candlelight & soft, solar lighting creates a romantic dining experience. 

5. Wi-Fi & Mobile Signal 
The reception & library have back-up wi-fi & a mobile phone signal booster should guests need 

any emergency communication. 
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6. Generator
We do have a back-up generator for early evening dinner preparations. This will be turned off 

from 22h30 – 07h00.

For any further questions, please contact the lodge 

whats app +27 82 379 1864 or email - frontdesk@threetreehill.co.za


